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DATE: January 4, 2022 
TO: Members of the Vermont General Assembly 
FROM: Katie Buckley, Director, ARPA Assistance and Coordination 
RE: VLCT ARPA Assistance and Coordination Program - 2021 Year-End Update  

 
 
As we bid farewell to 2021 and welcome the 2022 legislative session, providing you with an update on the 
resounding successes of the ARPA Assistance and Coordination Program is a positive way to kick of the next half 
of the biennium.  Without a lot of narrative, here is what we have accomplished in the first eight months of the 
program: 
 

• Established the ARPA Assistance and Coordination Program and hired a director to oversee it 

• Created a dedicated ARPA email box (ARPA@vlct.org) to field inquiries from towns, cities, and villages 

• Created a dedicated webpage:  https://www.vlct.org/resources/american-rescue-plan-information, loaded 
with valuable information, resources, and a robust set of FAQs.  As the table below shows, it is a popular 
page: 
 

 
 

• Webinars hosted by VLCT:  
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• Events hosted by others with VLCT invited - community television talk shows, press events, statewide 
conferences, regional information meetings, local public meetings, webinars hosted by others: 
 

 
 

• Additionally:  
o Email blasts on-demand when there is time-sensitive, important information to share 
o Regular biweekly emails that contain important ARPA deadlines, updates, and new resources 
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o Connection to state funding partners to help advance larger projects 
o Serve as a voice with the State of Vermont to help ensure the deployment of their ARPA funds 

has been well coordinated, timely and effectively communicated 
o Worked collaboratively and in coordination with the 11 regional planning commissions (RPCs) 

and 12 regional development corporations (RDCs) as well as statewide organizations throughout 
Vermont. 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me at kbuckley@vlct.org or 802-343-
6323. 
 
We look forward to working with you in 2022! 
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